
 

 

Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
Notice of Potential Quorum 

Caja Peace and Prayer Pilgrimage 
Friday, October 25, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. 

Three or more County Commissioners may attend the Caja Peace and Prayer Pilgrimage on Friday, 
October 25, 2024, at 12 p.m. The event will start at 240 Grant Ave. and end at 104 N. Guadalupe St. The 
purpose of this event is NOT to formulate public policy, discuss public business, or take any action within 
the authority of the Board of County Commissioners. 

 


